



COVID-19 Protocols

Until further notice, Laveen Karate and Laveen Dance are implementing the following protocols to help prevent the spread of the novel coronavirus:

- 1. ANYONE IN THE LOBBY MUST WEAR A MASK. This includes children (ages 6+) who are waiting for their class to begin.
- 2. Students should wear a mask during class if possible and if they are comfortable doing so.
- 3. Class sizes will be limited to allow for a maximum of 10 individuals in the studio/dojo space at a time.
- 4. Class will end a few minutes early to allow for students to leave before more enter.
- 5. Students should remain outside or in their cars until class time.
- 6. Students should enter one at a time.
- 7. Parents should remain outside of the studio/dojo or in their cars after escorting students to the door at class time.
- 8. Students will sanitize their hands when entering and when leaving.
- 9. Karate No sparring or partner drills will be done during this time.
- Dance Contact with students will be minimized as much as possible.

PLEASE stay home if you are feeling sick.

We are committed to maintaining a clean and safe environment. We will wipe down door handles, props, mats, and other frequently touched surfaces and will maintain appropriate cleaning protocols.